A HOUGHTON MIFFLIN COMPANY

February 28, 2007

Krista Ferrell, Buyer
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East
P.O. Box 50130

Charleston, WV 25305-0130

Dear Ms. Ferrell:

Riverside Publishing has received and carefully reviewed the West Virginia
Department of Education Request for Proposal (RFP), Statewide
Assessment Program, RFP # EDD265467. Based on that review, we have
elected not to submit a response to this RFP. However, we look forward to
reviewing and responding to future opportunities. Please keep us on your
distribution list for receipt of any solicitations or Requests for Proposal that
you issue in the future.

Sincerely,

Vice President, State Assessments
Molly zebrowski@hmco.com

210-946-5073

3800 Golf Road, Suite 100
Rolling Meadows, llinois
60008

800.323.9540

customer service
800.767.8420

general

www.riversidepublishing.com




